
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date:  February 7, 2023 
To:   Council Chair Jared Mead 
From:  County Executive Dave Somers 
Re:  Recommendation for Appointment to Noxious Weed Control Board 
 
 
I am pleased to approve the appointment of Robert McCarty to the Snohomish County Noxious Weed 
Control Board.  
 
Mr. McCarty meets the board member qualifications, and desires to serve as the District 5 
representative of the Noxious Weed Board. Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I am pleased to recommend the 
appointment of Mr. McCarty to the Noxious Weed Control Board. Mr. McCarty graduated with a 
Bachelor of Science in Range Management from Washington State University. He is currently working 
part-time at Coastal Farm and Ranch; and has retired from the State Department of Transportation and 
the Liquor Control Board. Additionally, he previously served the City of Monroe Council, representing 
position 1 for two terms. He is interested in noxious weeds impacts along the river and is working with 
the City of Sultan to develop a new invasive knotweed policy. 
 
Pursuant to SCC 2.03.030, I recommend Robert McCarty for appointment to the Snohomish County 
Noxious Weed Control Board to serve a four-year term, expiring 12/31/2026. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 

Snohomish County 
Executive 

 
3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 407 

Everett, WA 98201-4046 
(425) 388-3050 
www.snoco.org 

 
Dave Somers 

County Executive 
 

 

http://www.snoco.org/

